
I am running for a second term on the SRA Board, having served on the SRA Board as President 
since January 2023. I am also the President at Turnberry Wood and prior to that, served as Treasurer 
and President at St Andrews Cottages.  I have been a member of the finance committee of the SRA 
Board since 2020.   

I am a Canadian CPA and MBA with experience working as a financial executive, acting as 
President, Vice-President or CFO at smaller private companies and large companies traded on the 
New York stock exchange. I have been able to apply my experience with the fundamentals of 
management, legal, accounting, and governance in the corporate world while serving the SRA.    

As a person with a financial background, it is important to me that the SRA finances be carefully 
managed.  In 2023 and 2024, the SRA saved tens of thousands of dollars by performing 
maintenance work using our own in-house resources instead of paying for higher priced third 
parties to carry out that work while paying our staff to supervise.  This has been achieved without 
compromising on the quality or quantity of the work being done.  This means that the dues paid by 
the membership are being spent more efficiently, something that is a priority to most SRA 
members. 

I have also been active in providing input on the many new developments being approved by the 
City of Blaine.  Power outages have become more common year-round, and the sewage plant has 
failed and required significant repairs, all while thousands of new homes are being approved by the 
City.  It is in the best interests of all SRA members that adequate reliable infrastructure is available 
both now and in the future. 

These will continue to be my priorities if I am elected for another term. 

  

  

 


